
BOARD OF EDUCATION
CALALLEN INDEPENDENT SCHOOL DISTRICT

CORPUS CHRISTI, TEXAS

Date : June 9, 2025

Subject: Consider approval of one-year extension of Occupational Therapy Service 

contract on an “as-needed basis”
 

New Business

Action

BACKGROUND INFORMATION

To meet the special needs of a segment of the student population at Calallen ISD, it 
is necessary for the District to retain the services of occupational therapists.  These 
services will improve the student’s fine motor skills and provide needed additional support 
to enhance their educational experience.

The amount of training, certifications, and licensing required to deliver these 
services, prohibits their delivery by a staff instructor.  The engagement of a reputable firm 
with a proven track record of occupational therapeutic service delivery was required.  The 
District seeks to extend the one-year contract per the previous formal procurement of 2019.  
This extension of requested services will be for the upcoming 2025-2026 school year.

The provider being retained is Helping Hands Pediatric Rehabilitation PLLC.

ITEM ADDRESSED

Consider approval of one-year extension of Occupational Therapy Services contract 
for “as-needed basis” services

 
RECOMMENDED ACTION

The Administration recommends the Board approve extending the one-year contract 
for Occupational Therapy Services to Helping Hands Pediatric rehabilitation PLLC for the 
delivery of “as-needed” services for a contract amount not to exceed $100,000.00.

 


